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Background

• The Louth/Meath county boundary lines around Drogheda are not 
beneficial to local families that require HSE and other services for 
that county. 

• Families from Drogheda designated as having an address in Meath 
must travel to Navan, Duleek etc. for certain services. This is not 
acceptable.

• We live in a housing Estate (Highlands) and it is Designated Co. 
Meath. The estate across the Road is Riverbank and the village across 
the Boyne River (Tullyallen) is designated in Co. Meath.

http://npf.ie/


Drogheda Meath Louth 

Our Estate, 
Highlands
Co. Meath

Riverbank,
Co. Louth

Tullyallen 
Co. Louth

http://npf.ie/


Proposal 

• Revisit and redesign Boundaries to a sensible layout to ensure local 
needs are met to ensure people living in Drogheda in its surrounding 
environs are designated to Co. Louth to enable utilisation of those 
services.
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Thank You for your Time
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